
Colebridge Young People’s Club 
Incorporating Colebridge Table Tennis Club 
President: Mr. Julian Knight  
Chairperson: Mr. John Swinburne 

 

 

Rear of 73 Colebrook Road, Shirley, Solihull, B90 2JZ 
Charity Number: 523003 

Notice of Annual General Meeting – Thursday 12th September 2024 at 7.30pm 
 
To: Colebridge members, 
 
The 2024 Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday 12th September 2024 at 
7.30pm at Colebridge Table Tennis Club, Rear of 73 Colebrook Road, Shirley, B90 2JZ. 
All Colebridge members are welcome. 
 
As per the Colebridge Young People’s Clubs Rules, two Committee members are 
required to retire, giving other members the opportunity to stand. Kate Hughes 
(General Secretary & Welfare Officer) and Ben Willson (Membership & League 
Secretary) are retiring by rotation; however, both are willing to re-stand. 
 
I wish to invite nominations from members of Colebridge who would be willing to serve 
as officers of Colebridge. Any person interested who is not named should contact 
Kate Hughes (the General Secretary) in advance of the AGM. 
 
 
Position to be filled at 
the AGM 

Current holder Wiling to re-
stand 

New person willing 
to stand. 

President Mr. Julian Knight 
 

TBC  

Chairman John Swinburne 
 

Yes  

General Secretary & 
Welfare Officer 

Kate Hughes 
 

Yes  

Treasurer Michael Rinnhofer 
 

Yes  

League & Membership 
Secretary 

Ben Willson Yes  

Youth Leader & 
Coaching Officer 

Ian Scott Yes  

Site & Maintenance 
Officer  

Roy Prosser Yes  

Disability Officer  
(Non-committee role) 

Craig Allen Yes  

Development Officer Vacant 
 

  

 
 
I very much hope you will be able to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary – katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk  

mailto:katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk

